
cowper seeks to cut red tape
JUNEAU gov steve cowper

has directed state agencies to
streamline their review of potential
alaska natural gas pipeline projects inin
an effort to reduce government red
tape that could delay the projectprojects

in a recent administrative order the
governor requested affected state
agencies to appoint one person in their
departments to oversee the reviewreview of
gas pipeline projects A state pipeline
officer will coordinate the activities of
those liaison officers

although it may be a few years
before north slope gas isis actually
delivered to market I1 want the state
to do everything it can to ensure an ef-
ficient andA speedy process cowper
said an alaska gas pipeline project
would put alaskansalaskasAlaskans to work and pro-
vide a secure source of energy to the
rest of the country

the order designates the state

department of natural resources as
the lead agency inin reviewing gas
pipeline projects under alaska law
the state must approve a right of way
for any such gaslinecasline project

DNRs fairbanks regional office
will serve as the state pipeline officer
underudder the administrative order duties
will include monitoring the
preconstruction construction opera-
tion and close out aspects of a gaslinecasline
project

the order immediately affects the
trans alaska gas system proposed by
yukon pacific corp which would
carry north slope gas from prudhoe
bay to tidewater in alaska state law
requires companies to reimburse the
state for the cost of regulating the
gaslinecasline project and yukiinpacifi6yukon pacific is
already funding more than 4000000
worth of positions in several state
agencies


